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From November 26 to December 2, 2024, we hosted a 7-Day Divine Principle Workshop at the Free 

Pentecostal Church in Gbarnga, Bong County. Sixty-one participants attended, including nurses, press 

members, security personnel, teachers, and pastors. The mobilization was led by a graduate of a previous 

21-day workshop who is also preparing for the blessing. 

 

The workshop featured Divine Principle lectures presented by National President Rev. Pamela S.M 

Mwanga, Rev. Gerald B. Coleman, Pastor McCarthy Teayah, and Brother Jeedo G. Arkoi. On the fifth 

day, participants received guidance from the Sub-Region President of West Africa, Rev. George Ogurie. 

Inspired by his words, many participants signed up for the upcoming 21-day workshop. 

 

Graduates from a previous 21-day workshop served as staff during this event. On December 1, 2024, 

National President Rev. Pamela Mwanga delivered a sermon on True Family values during the Sunday 

service. Many attendees, particularly a pastor and his wife, were inspired and requested a workshop to be 

held in their church. 

 

Participants were fully engaged, attended all lectures, and asked numerous questions, expressing that the 

lectures were comprehensive enough to address many of their existing queries. Reporters from two radio 

stations interviewed facilitators and participants, further spreading awareness of the event. 

 

Out of the 61 participants, 56 received certificates and are set to attend the 21-day workshop in Monrovia 

in January 2025. We are delighted by the success of this 7-Day Divine Principle Workshop and the 

enthusiasm shown by the participants. 


